
NOTICE OF MEETING - UPDATED LOCATION 

 

The O’Neill Public School Board of Education will hold it's regular 

meeting at the Junior-Senior High School Library, 540 East 

Hynes, on Monday, November 13, 2017 at 7:30 PM. The agenda 

is kept continuously current and may be reviewed at the 
Administrative Office at 410 East Benton. 


